
 

MEMO 
 

To: City Council 

 

From: Diana Torres, Director of Economic Development Date: October 23, 2017 

Re: Appointments to the Economic Development and Tourism Board (ED&T) 

 
 

 

 

ED&T Board Chair, Brian Ziegler, Economic Development Staff Diana Torres and Victoria Vargas 

and City Manager, Scott Sellers conducted interviews with the candidates on October 16, 2017 

and make the following recommendation to City Council: 

A unanimous recommendation is made by the individuals listed above to appoint the following individuals 

to the ED&T Board.   

• Seat 3- Al Mata 

• Citizen Seat- Julie Albertson 

 

 


